
 
 

PRODUCT SAFETY RECALL 
          Remote Controller 
        Issued September 1996 

 
 
PRODUCT: Safety recall has been initiated for three of the four models of 

remote controls sold by American Honda build between June 1, 
1994 and September 1, 1995.  The units affected do not have the 
RKFW Label  

 
PROBLEM: The failure is caused by an improperly hardened gear in the control 

mechanism.  This could result in the inability to reduce throttle and 
shift the engine out of gear. 

 
WHAT TO DO: If your controller matches one of the affected controllers contact a 

servicing Honda marine dealer to have your controller inspected.     
To find the nearest Honda dealer you may check our dealer locator 
on our web site: www.honda-marine.com or call toll free 1-888-
888-3139. 

 
 * Please see letter sent to Honda customers 
 
 



 
 
 



 


